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22. Re: Letter - W.S. Adams, 6867 Broadway
Sidewalk Crossings

Appearing on the Agenda for the August 14, 1972 Council Meeting
is a letter from W.S. Adams objecting to abandonment of the
driveway crossings at the subject location.

The Municipal Engineer advises that the reasons for denying a
driveway crossing that would provide access to the present driveway
locations (see attached sketch) are as follows:

1. The entire loop section of the driveway is outside
the property and is located on the municipal boule-
vard ;

2.  The- ‘esterly leg of the loop crosses into the boule-
vard frontage of the property next door and will be
connecting to their driveway. If this was permitted,
it could be a source of complaint from the owner of
6845 Broadway either now or in the future.

3. Driving. along a boulevard except when entering directly
into a property on an approved driveway is a violation
of SecL*on 191, Provxnc1al Motor Vehlcle Act,

f In view of the above, the Lnglneer seeks Council's concurrence that
~only one vehicle crossing in approximate alignment with applicant's
main driveway be permitted.

RECOMMENDATION:

- THAT Counc11 appxove the ploposed construction of only one
- vehicle crossing in approximate alignment with the appllcant s

main driveway, and

THAT W.S. Adams be informed accordingly.

CONCLSUU N Z
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